Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 351
From: Cathy Whiting

Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 6:18 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Extension to emergency powers to be extended to 30/4/2022

| Catherine Mary Whiting of_ | am appalled at number
one the extension of this bill right through to 30/4/2022 and number 2 the extensive and dangerous powers this bill
contains. A large number of powers really have nothing to do with COVID and everything to do with controlling
Queenslanders in manner more in line with a dictatorship rather than the form of government we are supposed to
governed by.

| believe this should not be approved through parliament in the interests of all Queenslanders.

Catherine whiting

Very concerned citizen of Queensland Australia (the land of the free)
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